Title I Site Councils,

Attached is our District Title I Parent Involvement IGBC Parent Policy.  We are required to review this policy, annually, with input from parents.  We would like your feedback on this policy and make recommendations for possible changes to this policy.  Please complete this form and send it to Tami Walkup, our District Title I Parent Involvement Coordinator in Instructional Services. 
Thank you.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
School Site Council:

Date meeting was held:

Submitted by:

1.  What’s currently happening in your child’s school or the school around parent involvement? (Brief overview.)
2.  What additional activities would you like your school and/or district to do to build stronger links between home, school and community?

3.  What barriers to participation are there for parents who are economically disadvantaged, have limited English proficiency, migrant, homeless, or are of any racial or ethnic minority group?
4.  Are there any changes or suggestions you or site council would recommend regarding this policy? 

5.  Other comments: 
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